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Thursday 3rd June 2021 
Girls Get Active: Marshland Primary Academy 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
We are delighted to be working at your daughter’s school next half term delivering our Girls Get Active Project. 
The aim of the project it to develop key skills which will help them with their transition journey to secondary 
school. Each session will involve team building activities, sports activities and the opportunity to discuss transition. 
We will be delivering six sessions during school time starting on Friday 18th June. 
 
At the end of the project, we would like to create a case study to understand how effective the project has been 
at your daughter’s school. We would like to find out what they have learnt, how they have benefited from the 
project and how they feel the wider project will support them going forward. 
 
As part of the case study, we would like to have a group photo. The girls will not be named in the photo and there 
will be no references which would identify them individually. The case study will be published on our Active Fusion 
Social Media accounts and website. We will also share the case study with your school and Sport England as the 
main funder if they request it. We have attached a permission slip below if you could please complete and return 
to the school office? 
 
In addition, to working with local primary schools through this project we are partnering secondary schools in the 
4 areas we are working. We are working with Trinity Academy in your local area. We are providing leadership 
training for female leaders to enable them to run community sports sessions over the summer. 
 
We will be inviting your daughter to these sessions as part of our ongoing support of transitioning from year 5/6 
to secondary school. This will give them the opportunity to meet girls from other schools, continue to be involved 
in the project and give them the opportunity to experience to meet some staff at the school. We will of course be 
in touch with the school with more information nearer the time.  
 
If you have any questions around the project or would like to know more please contact 
hannah@activefusion.org.uk or speak to the school office.  
 
Kind regards, 

 
 
Hannah Lane 
Sports Development Officer 

 

Child’s Name: 
 

Please 
mark 

I give permission for Active Fusion to take photographs and / or video of my child. I consent to Active Fusion 
using the photos on their social media site, website and to share with relevant partners and funders. 

 

I do not give photo or video consent of my child.  
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